
Added Item 5.1(d) 
From: Kathy Cozens   
Sent: Friday, September 17, 2021 11:12 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Ancaster creek 
 
Since I am working the election I will not be able to attend this crucial meeting.  It is unconscionable to 
even consider raw sewage dumping.  Not acceptable in any situation.  Thys has worked for years to help 
princess point and you want to dump more sewage in the water we drink.. insanity at its best.   
Kathy Cozens 
 


